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The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	That	not	only	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	but	economical	future	of	
Australia.	The	coal	export	is	in	decline;	if	Australia	doesn't	recognise	value	and	
doesn't	invest	in	alternative	energy	sources	then	our	economical	future	is	
uncertain.	
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